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A	team	of	7	delegates	from	iCOOP	(federation	of	consumer	co-
operatives)	http://www.icoopkorea.coop/en/	,	from	the	University	of
Hanshin	http://www.hs.ac.kr/eng/main.php	and	Gyungnam	University
http://en.kyungnam.ac.kr/main/	visited	Mondragon	University	on	27th
and	28th	of	May.	These	Korean	delegates	were	trained	on	The
Mondragon	experience	and	cooperativism.

The	course	“Study	tour	on	Mondargon	and	Cooperativism”	was	held	at
the	Business	Faculty	of	Mondragon	University.	Several	professors	from
the	faculty	and	researchers	from	MIK	had	the	chance	to	share	their
knowledge	with	these	Korean	delegates.	As	part	of	this	intensive
program	they	were	taken	to	visit	some	companies	such	as:	The
headquartes	of	Mondragon	Corporation,	Laboral	Kutxa,	Saiolan	and
Eroski.

Please	see	more	pictures	here:
http://www.flickr.com/photos/enpresagintza/sets/72157633738262491/
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